
 
 
It's that time of the year again!  Smile Mile is just around the corner! 

 

On March 4th, all students are welcome to attend the Smile Mile 
hosted by Track Shack @ Blue Jacket Park. 

 
Registration is only $8 but will increase to $11 after February 18th and 
is $16 the day of the race. 

 
Students may turn the form and money into Ms. Garmon.  She will 
turn the money in for them and pick up their packets the week of the 
race.  If students sign up after February 26th, parents will be 
responsible for picking up their packets at Track Shack.  Each 
registered student will receive a Smile Mile t-shirt, a race number, and 
3 dress down passes at OSES. 

 

The grade level that has the most students sign up for Smile Mile will 
receive an ice cream party the week after the race! 

 

For further information, please visit trackshack.com  
 


